

2/28/2014

Issue W14-Wk 5

Our officers are as follows:

President: Tabitha Hunley (307) 258-2378 Vice President: Robert Woolridge (307) 262-7481

ce President: Robert Woolridge (307) 262-748

Secretary: Bill Gezzi (307) 247-4894 Treasurer: Looking for volunteer

Trustee: "Doc" David Rake (307) 258-3317

Trustee: Byron Garrett (307) 462-1420 Stats: Bill Gezzi wgezzi@gmail.com

GREETING TO ALL NCDA PLAYERS

Congrats to Rick Sulzen the first player to hit 8T0

Also let us remember that "Doc" Rake and Joe Cardinal have both hit 9 hitters

BLIND DRAWS

Attention: I have made a terrible mistake. Anyone who wants to play the blind draws CAN. There is NO membership fee. Sorry to all

We have the following dates for our upcoming blind draws.

February 28th

March 14th

March 28th

April 11th

April 25th

All of these Blind Draws are on a Friday night and registration will be at 6:30 pm and the games will start at 7:00 pm

The NCDA will put money into this for a bigger prize and so will the VFW the more players the more money.

All of us will be playing at the VFW at one point or another, the VFW has made a couple of requests. The do not have a waitress on Tuesday nights, pls help with the cleanup. Also, pls remember to check the backdoor to make sure it is not open.

The attachments included are:
Team Rankings
Player Standings
Schedule

If anyone has a question about this you can text me or send me an email, I will do everything I can to make things right.

Thank You to all of you

About the NCDA

The Natrona County Darting Association is a non-profit, non-political, and non-sectarian organization. Our objectives are to promote competitive steel tip darts, coordinate the functions and the activities of steel tip darts and promote friendly relations with other similar organizations.